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This report is dedicated to everyone who had
anything to do with the introduction of the
measured drawings program as a means of
recording early structures in our National
Historic Parks and Sites. As the history
of the powder magazine at Fort Anne shows,
we could have used you decades ago. In
another hundred years the people who repair
the building and re-write its history will
appreciate the drawings done in 1968 to the
same degree that the writer has cursed

their absence before that time.
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PREFACE

When it appeared in 1968 that the powder magazine at Fort Anne
National Historic Park would soon need repairs, archaeological
excavation was carried out to determine the nature of the
buried areaway around the building. The investigations of
1968-9 by W. Dendy, J. Rick and D. Herst showed that the
areaway has undergone numerous alterations over a period of
200 years. The present report is prompted by the need for a
structural history as background for decisions that may be
made for the repair or restoration of the building, and should
be read in conjunction with the archaeological report (see

W. Dendy, Manuscript Report Series No. 82). It is also
intended to supersede the brief preliminary report prepared

by J. Kendall in 1966 (National Historic Sites Service, office
report 203).

Some small discrepancies may be noted between my report
and the historical information in the Dendy report, created by
the incomplete state of historical research at the time he was
writing. The date 1907 which appears in his summary of the
evolution of the retaining wall as the approximate date of one
of the wall repairs was an estimate on my part, and can be read
as referring to the construction activity in either 1895-7 or
1924.

A minor problem of terminology arose when the present writer

embarked on this report. For convenience the magazine is usually






